
 

 

 

 

 

Chocolate Fundraiser 

Niverville High School has decided to run a school-wide fundraiser in an effort to raise money to 
support student activities not funded by regular school budgets and to work towards some 
larger ticket items for our new school. We will be selling World's Finest Chocolates from 
November 7-29.  Students will receive their case of chocolates on Thursday, November 7, 2019 
at the end of the day.  All proceeds of the chocolate sales will provide funding for a variety of 
student activities such as: 

● student leadership events 
● athletic program 
● music/drama/art programs 
● class learning trips 
● outdoor learning and recreation spaces 

We are encouraging each student to sell at least one case of chocolates. Each case contains 30 
individual items that sell for $3.00 each. The school receives a 50% profit of $45.00 for each 
case sold. Students can sell additional cases once the money from the first case has been 
submitted. If possible, we ask that parents keep the cash and, in return, write a cheque to the 
school for any money collected. This will help simplify our record keeping and reduce the risk of 
money being lost. 

Grade 12 students who sell chocolates will have the profits applied directly to a personal 
fundraising account to a maximum of $90, after which any additional profits will go into the 
general school account. These individual student profits will be used to offset grad fees at the 
end of the year. 

We remind students that they need to be careful with their chocolates once they have received 
them, as they are responsible for the $90.00 value of their case. If a family would like to simply 
donate money to the school fundraiser instead of selling chocolates, we would gladly accept 
that donation. Each donation of $45.00 would include the student in all prize draws as well. 
Prizes will be given to the top seller per grade, and to the top seller for the school.  Additional 
prize information will be provided on the Daily Announcements. 

All money needs to be submitted by Friday, November 29. If you have any questions, please 
contact the school at 204-388-9761 or ​nhs@hsd.ca​.  
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